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Statement by the President of the Security Council

At the meeting of the Security Council, held on 19 November 1956, in connection with
the Council's Consideration of the item entitled <TOPIC>, the President of the Security
Council made the following statement on behalf of the Council:

The Security Council would like to express our deepest sympathy to those affected
by the recent attacks in the U.N. Protectorate of Jerusalem. The Security Council wants
all persons involved to know that we are currently working on a solution. The Security
Council would also like to re-affirm resolution HSC/1.
The Security Council is offering one last warning to all those disturbing the peace to
cease all illegal activities or face additional security measures. 
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